
 
Storm Water Coalition                                  

Agenda        
Thursday, September 11, 2008 

 
 Meeting commenced at 10:00 A.M. 
 

1. Welcome and Roll Passed Out 
 
2. Review and Questions  

Coalition members requested that PDF be used and links on Storm Water 
Website to receive emails and information.  
Quarterly Newsletter to be resent.  

 
3. Interlocal Agreement 

Only 2 more cities need to get information to Glen and then it will be 
complete. He will send an electronic format to coalition members when fully 
completed. 

 
4. BYU Field Study 

BYU will be notified to do the follow up study for the end of April 2009 
school year. The price is approximately $5000.00 and will be billed to the 
coalition.  Each city will receive a copy.  

   
5. School List 

New list of schools that will be visited was passed out. Educational instructor 
will only go to the schools on this list. If your schools are not listed, you need 
to send an email to Glen with the schools that you want her to visit. The 
billing amount for each city is determined by the amount of schools that is 
listed for each city.  
  

6. Scheduling of Accena Group  
February 19, 2009 is date scheduled for training. The Utah County Health and 
Justice Building has been set as the location. Glen Tanner will arrange for the 
building reservation and set up. A training invitation will be provided by the 
county.  An email invitation will go out to all coalition members that can be 
forwarded on to invitees. Trainees are to RSVP to Deelen Snyder, Utah 
County Public Works. A master list will be posted for all coalition members to 
see those who are planning to attend. Refreshments will be arranged according 
to the number of trainees attending.  
 

7. Emergency contact sheets (flood control contacts) 
All cities have sent their information. An attachment will be sent on Monday, 
September 15, 2008 with the list in pdf format. 

 
 
 



8. Other Business 
State Report & Meeting: 
As reported by Richard Hatfield, Provo City: 
State Storm Water Committee will now be under the umbrella of the APWA. 
The group will be structured with a representative from each county. We need 
to look at an individual to represent our coalition.  They are currently working 
on a model ordinance for all cities.  They are looking at different ways to fund 
the committee.  One proposal is to write a letter to the Department of 
Environmental Quality to request funding.  They are also working on trying to 
unify the certification for contractors throughout the state. They have 
requested coalition members to submit any test questions they would like to 
see on the Storm Water Contractor Tests. 
 
Other Business: 
Flood Plain Conference will be held in St. George on November 20-21, 2008. 
They are requesting assistance from coalition members to supply speakers 
and/or information regarding their progress of storm water training. It was 
proposed to send pictures of Julia in the classroom training setting.  
 
APWA Training will be held October 1-2, 2008 in West Valley. More 
information can be found on the APWA website –Utah chapter.  
 
Springville City Coalition Member, Juan Garrido, will be attending a meeting 
next week for EPA information and will report back to the coalition.  
 

 
Next Storm Water Meeting:  November 13, 2008 10A.M. located at Utah County 
Public Works


